
March 25, 2024 
 
 
 
Dear Parishioner, 
 
Happy Easter!  As we celebrate the highlight of our liturgical year, let us take a moment to 
remind ourselves of the awesomeness of this event.  Not only did God become one of us; 
God gave God’s life for us – that we might spend a love-filled eternity in communion with 
God.  That All may be One in Him. 
 
Such a great gift comes with a great responsibility: to become co-builders of the Kingdom 
of God right here on earth.  Through the gifts of the Holy Spirit, we absolutely have the 
ability to respond to the needs of others.  We can no longer question whether we are our 
brother’s keeper.  (WE ARE!)  Discipleship is not a passive ride to heaven; it is a journey of 
love deliberately forged by each disciple.  Full speed ahead! 
 
Enjoy this holiday with your loved ones.  Appreciate them.  And continue to give them a 
reason to appreciate you. 
 
On behalf of our priests and entire staff, we wish you and yours a blessed Easter!  Keep 
safe. 
 
Devotedly, 
Fr. Michael Grady 
 


